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[EXTERNAL] Scope of work

From derek berk <derekberk@hotmail.com>
Date Fri 6/27/2025 1:48 PM
To Jennifer Ross <rossj@detroitmi.gov>

1 attachment (16 MB)
HDC_Application_-_141_W_Boston_Blvd_HDC2025-0.pdf;

Dear Ms. Ross,
Please remove mention of asphalt shingles from our application. We have decided to submit only the
Ludowici Classic 14 tiles in Brookfield Green with matching flat slab tiles for the dormers.  We are
removing any materials previously submitted for asphalt shingles.

Thank you
Derek Berk    

Please see the attached application with the asphalt shingles removed


